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4th December 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Reward System and Shop 

We have many students at our academy that produce amazing work and set and incredible example to one another. 
Before half-term students had the opportunity to complete a questionnaire on how they would like to be rewarded 
for their good work and attitude in school. The two most common responses were reward points and simply being 
told by their teacher. In order to reward students and recognise how hard they are working we have re-launched our 
reward system this year. Students can be awarded in 2 areas, curriculum and pastoral, as well as a further reward 
points for extra-curriculum activities.  
 

Academic (worth 1 point) Pastoral (worth 1 point) 

Exceptional work 
Consistent standards 

Continued effort 

Being kind 
Being helpful 

Setting an example 

Extra Curriculum reward e.g helping at open evening, excelling in a game outside of school, taking part in 
the school performance etc (worth 2 points) 

Over the school year students can work towards different levels as outlined below:- 

Points Level Reward 

75  Bronze Bronze Certificate & badge + food voucher 

250 Silver Silver Certificate & badge + Pack of sweets 

500  Gold Gold Certificate & Badge, Pen 

750  Platinum Certificate and trophy engraved 

900+ by end of year Principal Award Letter from the Principal and Voucher – trophy engraved 
 

In addition to this there will be a reward shop open at least twice a half-term for students to spend their reward 
points. A reward brochure has been published to students and attached to this letter. Students may spend or save 
their points for better rewards. The first week of the shop being opened will commence on Monday 11th December, 
from the Humanities Office (between rooms 13 and 12).  Each year group will have a different day to spend their 
points. These will be: 

Monday 11th December - Year 11 
Tuesday 12th December - Year 7 
Thursday 14th December - Year 8 
Friday 15th December - Year 9 
Monday 18th December - Year 10 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Clare Smith 
Associate Assistant Principal 


